
City of Newport 

Application for Relief due to Coronavirus Impact 

 

The City of Newport will automatically abate penalties and interest on 4th quarter taxes, which are due 

by May 5, as long as they are paid prior to June 30, 2020.  All taxes must be paid by June 30, 2020. 

Businesses or individuals that have been harmed financially by the Coronavirus can apply for further 

relief in the form of a payment plan, or an additional delay by filing this application.  Individuals should 

attach any supporting documentation such as a layoff notice or an unemployment application.  All 

decisions will be made on a case-by-case basis. 

Applications should be mailed to:  Finance Director, 43 Broadway, Newport, RI  02840 or emailed to 

lsitrin@cityofnewport.com.  Decisions will be made by email and/or by phone call.  Please provide both 

email address and phone number. 

 

Taxpayer/Business Name and DBA ______________________________________ 

Location of Property   ______________________________________ 

     ______________________________________ 

Taxpayer phone number  ______________________________________ 

Type of Business, if applicable  ______________________________________ 

 

Please briefly state the nature of the relief you are requesting and your reasons for applying: 

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Taxpayer Signature ________________________ Date____________________ 

Printed Name      _________________________ 
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